RECEIVED
AUG 21 1970
COLO. OIL & eAS CONS. COMM.

COLORADO D EFARTI T OF HEALTH

4210 EAST 11TH AVENUE - DENVER, COLORADO 80220 - PHONE 388-6111
R. L. CLEERE, M.D., M.P.H., DIRECTOR

August 19, 1970

Mr. Douglas V. Rogers, Director
0il & Gas Conservation Commission
1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Application by Inexco to dispose of produced Mississippian
water into the Kinderhook and Arbuckle formations in the
Golden Spike Field, Cheyenne County.

This Division has no objections to the above proposal providing you
are satisfied the fresh water aquifers are protected. From informa-
tion on the Well Completion Report, it appears that the surface and
intermediate strings of casing were cemented back to the surface which
should provide the necessary protection.

FOR DIRECTOR, WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION
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